SPECIFITY RECOMMENDATION OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, KANNUR

PROPOSAL NO.FP/KL/ROAD/156363/2022

As there is no alternative land for widening the existing road, this is the only
way which use the minimum forest land for the construction, | recommended to
divert the forest land subject the conditions that.,

1. Bare minimum trees may be felled for construction.

2. No further destruction to the remaining forest area

3. The right side of the road towards Boys Town (Wayanad district) is very
steep, scientific protection measures should be constructed.

4. For the above reason, drainage system should be constructed only on the
left side of the road.

5. The work should be carried in an eco-friendly manner as much as possible
to avoid any disturbance to wild animals.
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